Update 11:  
Wednesday 21 September  
The ship is still waiting on parts.  At this point a best case scenario would be us leaving on Saturday.  No official sail date has been set.

Tomorrow afternoon several officers from the ship, our Brazilian Observer Marina  and I will be going to the US embassy to meet with some visiting leadership from the Department of Commerce, NOAA’s parent agency in the Federal Government.  Friday afternoon, it is likely that these same people will visit the ship for a tour.

The ship has been asked to participate in some US Navy exercises approximately 150 nm north of Cape Town towards our first station.  The ship doubts this will happen because we are unlikely to be ready to sail and cannot participate until repairs are completed.  In the event that we are required to participate, the US Navy will be sending people to the ship Friday morning to brief us on what would theoretically be expected of us.  

The galley remains closed for dinner.

